
The following Security Advisory (SA) is not publically available because it is marked “Official 
Use Only – Security-Related Information” and is exempt from public disclosure in accordance 
with 10 CFR 2.390. 
 
SA-2012-13, “National Special Security Event for the 2012 Republican National Convention To 
Be Held In Tampa, Florida.”  
 
  
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has issued SA-2012-13 on August 21, 2012, to all 
affected licensees in the Tampa, Florida area.  Note that the security advisory contains physical 
security information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 
10 CFR 2.390. 
 
Lead Contact:  Andrew Letourneau,  
  Security Specialist 

NSIR/DSO/RSOB 
 301-415-7078 
 E-mail andrew.letourneau@nrc.gov 
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